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The following gymnasts have been selected to represent CSG at the Canterbury Gymnastics Championships on the 24th and 25th August. Teams will be named later this week; the additional gymnasts will compete as individuals. Congratulation gymnasts and coaches.
The selection was very difficult as many gymnasts were vying for the places.  For some STEPS and for the last places other competition results were considered as well as the split of unders and overs.
The next open competition is the South Island Artistic Championships on 7th and 8th  September. Previously STEPS 1 to 3 have competed on the Sunday with STEP 4 early on Saturday. 
	STEP 4
	

	Emma
	Dorman

	Pera 
	Gordon

	Elizabeth
	Litt

	Jermaine 
	Llanes

	Molly
	Tyler

	Sienna
	Yearbury

	
	

	
	

	
	

	STEP 3
	

	Maggie 
	Christofferson

	Katie
	Finn

	Isla
	Marshall

	Elyssa
	Radley

	Chloe 
	Williams

	Mya
	Young

	
	

	
	

	STEP 2
	

	Kyla
	Cowles

	Grace
	Chamberlain

	Abbie
	Kelly-McDonald

	Beth
	Penrose

	Ingrid
	Roy

	Paige 
	Rhodes

	Ella
	Thomas

	
	

	
	

	STEP 1
	

	Ella
	Cooper

	Savanna
	Duffel-Eatwell

	Isabella 
	Fanene

	Lilla
	Mitchell

	Melina
	Panapa

	Sophia
	Ucol
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